
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kelly Young [mailto:kellyyoungkw@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2015 2:35 PM 
To: Patrick Wright <pwright@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: 820 Olivia St 
 
We’re at maximum capacity over here on Olivia St.  Building maximum lot coverage means more people.  
There”s already a huge parking issue and we’re just a little neighborhood overflowing already.  Stick 
with what current requirements are. 
 
Thank you kindly, 
 
Kelly A. Young 
831 Olivia St 
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